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NHAPL Officers and Directors:
President: Mark Metz Oasis Petroleum LLC (713) 568-9394 
Vice President: Cynthia Hardin Hardin Energy Resources (936) 494-0222
Secretar Adam Co Anadarko Petrole m Corporation (832) 636 1052Secretary: Adam Cox Anadarko Petroleum Corporation (832) 636-1052
Treasurer: Ron Barnes The Oil & Gas Clearinghouse (832) 601-7611
Directors: Randy Helms Tri Energy Asset Management, Inc. (281) 880-8984

Glen Mauldin Independent (281) 635-9661
Joe Edgar Southwestern Energy Company (281) 618-4783
Bill Shackelford Devon Energy (713)-265-6609

Advisors: Farrar Davis Anadarko Petroleum Corporation (832) 636-8408
Jarod Rolland ExxonMobil Exploration Company (281) 654-5037

AAPL Region IV Director: Charles E. Wetegrove     Southwestern Energy Company (281) 618-7398

Schedule of Meetings for the Remainder of 2009

January  15, 2009 NHAPL/HAPL/WHAPL Joint Luncheon Houston Petroleum Club
February 24, 2009 ½ Day Seminar Anadarko Tower
March 12,2009 Monthly Luncheon Greenspoint Club
March 24, 2009 NHAPL/WHAPL Golf Tournament Augusta Pines
April  7, 2009 Monthly Luncheon Greenspoint Club
May 14, 2009 Monthly Luncheon Greenspoint Club

Message from the President:

Happy New Year to each of you. Let’s hope that 2009 is less
tumultuous than 2008. I don’t think that anyone at the start of 2008
would have predicted seeing $140 oil followed by a $100 decline in oil
prices Reminds me of a roller coaster ride I would like to thank Ron

NEXT MEETING
Date: January 15, 2009

Place: Houston Petroleum prices. Reminds me of a roller coaster ride. I would like to thank Ron
Barnes for leading the ad hoc discussion at our December meeting as
our scheduled speaker was unable to attend due to an illness. Thanks
Ron!

We are hosting the January Joint Luncheon downtown at the Petroleum
Club this year and again will have the current AAPL President as our
speaker. When registering for the luncheon please use the HAPL
website to Register/RSVP for the Luncheon The price is the same for

Club

Time: 11:30 a.m. Annual Joint 
NHAPL/WHAPL/HAPL 
Luncheon

Speaker: Marshall Lochausen
Current AAPLwebsite to Register/RSVP for the Luncheon. The price is the same for

member/non-member so if you aren’t currently a member of HAPL you
may still use this method for registration. Please contact Diane Snyder
with HAPL with any questions, Lynn will not be registering folks for this
event so you will need to contact Diane for late registrations as well.

Our Holiday Social at the Goose’s Acre was a big success thanks to our
social chairs Bill Shackleford and Joe Edgar. They did a great job and
it was a wonderful opportunity to network with other landmen You won’t

Current AAPL 
President

Topic: “Industry & Profession 
Update”

CPL & RPL Credits:  (1)

RSVP & Pay on HAPL Website or 

NHAPL Committee Chairpersons:
Luncheons & Speakers     Cynthia Hardin

it was a wonderful opportunity to network with other landmen. You won t
want to miss out on our ½ day Seminar and luncheon at the Anadarko
Tower on February 24th. Thanks to Adam Cox for lining up some
interesting speakers and for coordinating the social afterwards at
Landry’s. Thanks also to Anadarko for their support of the NHAPL.

Join us for our next golf outing at Augusta Pines. This year the NHAPL
will be hosting the NHAPL - WHAPL Golf Tournament. The tournament
will be a 1:00 shotgun held at Augusta Pines Golf Club on Tuesday

Contact Diane Snyder of HAPL no 
later than Monday, Jan. 12, 2009

hapl@hapl.org
or call (713) 622-6868

p y
½ Day Seminar Adam Cox
Golf Tournament                 Randy Helms 

/Joe Edgar
Directory Glen Mauldin
Socials Joe Edgar

Bill Shackelford
Night at the Races              Cheryl Schmidt

will be a 1:00 shotgun held at Augusta Pines Golf Club on Tuesday
March 24th with registration starting at 11:30. Cost is $75/members of
NHAPL or WHAPL & $100/guests. We anticipate 120+ participants for
this event , great door prizes dinner following play.

I hope to see you at the January meeting at the Petroleum Club!

Mark Taylor Metz, RPL


